
 

 

 

CDSBC Board Welcomes Announcement by Minister of Health 

12 March 2018  

The Board of the College of Dental Surgeons of BC welcomes the appointment of five 
new public members by the Minister of Health as announced on 8 March 2018. The 
Board will also participate fully in the review being conducted by Harry Cayton of the 
Professional Standards Authority. Mr. Cayton and the Professional Standards Authority 
are experts in regulation, and their reviews help regulators identify strengths and where 
improvements can be made.  

The Board is confident that CDSBC is continuing to carry out its legislated mandate of 
protecting the public and overseeing the conduct and competence of its registrants. 

Dr. Don Anderson, President 
On behalf of the CDSBC Board 
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